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Rebecca Buck

From: Theresa Utton

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 12:38 PM

To: AnnaJohn Benson

Cc: Rebecca Buck

Subject: RE: pricing carbon

Thank you Anna. ~Theresa 

 

Theresa Utton-Jerman (Room 40) 

[Legislative Joint Fiscal Office] 

House Committee on Appropriations (Room 42) 

Vermont State House 

Montpelier, Vermont 05633 

(802) 828-5767 [direct] (802) 828-2295 [main] 

www.leg.state.vt.us/jfo/appropriations.aspx 

 

 

 

From: AnnaJohn Benson [mailto:jandabenson@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 11:19 AM 

To: Theresa Utton 
Subject: pricing carbon 

 

Yes! 

 dear Legislators,  

we need to know about carbon in Vermont in order to have any clear idea about how best to deal with climate 

change and pollution in our state. 

 Let's work together for this! 

Thank you! 

 

Yours, 

Anna Rose Benson 

Weybridge, VT 05753. 

Pleaseplease work for this  


